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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 13 April 2018 09:40 

To: Michael Aherne (michael.aherne@nationaltransport.ie)

Cc: Sheila Kelly

Subject: NTA plans for bus services within the wider Lucan area. Lucan ACM. 

Dear Mr Aherne, 

 

The following motion was passed at the Lucan ACM in March 2018.   

"That this Area Committee, following a road show held by Dublin Bus in Lucan Shopping Centre in October 
2017 requests the Chief Executive make contact with the NTA asking that this Area Committee be presented with the 
findings of feedback acquired by Dublin Bus and to advise the Members of NTA plans regarding Dublin Bus services 

within the wider Lucan area." 

Any reply will be circulated to the members and will be available to the public as part of the minutes of the meeting.  

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 

 

 


